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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

JULY 31, 2000

A-310200

JULIA A CONOVER VP

BELL ATLANTIC

1717 ARCH STREET 32ND FL

PHILADELPHIA PA  19103

Re:   Name Change of Bell Atlantic-Pennsylvania, Inc.

Dear Ms. Conover:


This is in reference to your letter of July 13, 2000 reflecting the name change filed by Bell Atlantic-Pennsylvania, Inc. which will begin operating and conducting business under the name Verizon Pennsylvania, Inc.  


In accordance with the Public Utility Code, 52 Pa. Code (53.5, new tariff pages have been filed with an effective date of August 1, 2000.  


If you need further assistance, please contact Mr. Kerry Klinefelter at (717) 787-2029.  








Very truly yours,








James J. McNulty






 

Secretary

